
 Date: __________________________ 
 
 
 

CHLORINE 
CONVERSION 
PROGRAM TO BEGIN 
May 15, 2020 

Beginning May 16, 2020 through May 
30, 2020 the Nueces County WCID #3 
will begin Chlorine Conversion process 
and switch its disinfection treatment 
process from "chloramines" to "chlorine 
only". 

During this time, you may expect taste 
and color changes that can result from 
this disinfection treatment switch. This is 
normal. We thank you for your patience 
during this time. If you have any 
questions, you may direct your 
questions to our business office at (361) 
387-4549. 
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